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TO:  DVC MEMBERS & GUESTS 
 
FROM: Eve Sheedy, Executive Director 
             Domestic Violence Council 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION – Los Angeles Regional Policy Committee 
 
The October LA Regional Policy meeting is being cancelled so that people can 
participate in the CPEDV Virtual Policy Briefing: Shaping Gender-Based Violence 
Prevention Policy taking place on 10/15/20 at 10:30 am. 
 
The Los Angeles Regional Policy Committee will NOT be held on Thursday, 
October 15, 2020. 
 
  
 
Thank you. 
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